
CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA 
NOTICE TO RECEIVE SEALED BIDS 

RFP 2024-21 
(2) 2024 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 9C1- Police Package, Short Bed 

Color Black 
 
 

Sealed bids for City of Port St. Joe for two (2) 2024 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 9C1- 
Police Package, Short Bed, Color Black Vehicles will be received at City Hall, 305 Cecil 
G. Costin Sr. Blvd., Port St. Joe, Florida 32456 up until 3:00 PM EST, Friday, November 
22, 2024.  Bids will be publicly opened and acknowledged, Friday, November 22, 2024, 
in the City Commission Conference Room. 
 
Bids shall be submitted in a sealed envelope, plainly marked with bidder’s name, 
address, date and time of opening, and “RFP 2024-21: 2024 Chevrolet Silverado 1500, 
9C1- Police Package, Short Bed, Color Black.” 
 
DESCRIPTION OF WORK:  A complete bid package is available at the City’s website: 
www.cityofportstjoe.com 
 
For questions concerning this project, please contact Chief Jake Richards at 850-258-
2646. 
  
The City of Port St. Joe reserves the right to accept or reject any and all Statements of 
Bids in whole or in part, to waive informalities in the process, to obtain new Statements 
of Bids, or to postpone the opening pursuant to the City’s purchasing policies. Each 
Statement of Bid shall be valid to the City of Port St. Joe for a period of sixty (60) days 
after the opening. 
 
The City of Port St. Joe is an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action Employer, and 
a Drug Free Work place. 
 

http://www.cityofportstjoe.com/

